
 

   
 

 
     

 
 
 
 

 

10th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Anti-Bullying week - 16th -20th November.  

During Anti-Bullying Week we will be learning about; the different forms of bullying, 

how to get help if you are being bullied and how we can work together to prevent 

bullying in our school.  

Anti-bullying week is also an opportunity to celebrate diversity and differences, and 

promote inclusivity.  To mark this, we ask that all children wear odd socks to school on 

Monday 16th November.  Odd Socks Day is an opportunity to encourage the children 

to express themselves and celebrate what makes us all unique.  Children should still 

wear the rest of their school uniform as normal.  

The school council members will also be leading a collective worship, from within their 

class bubbles, all about bullying and ways in which we can tackle it.  

For more information about Anti-Bullying week please go to https://www.anti-

bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2020-united-against-

bullying  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Fancy 
PHSE Coordinator  

 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2020-united-against-bullying
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2020-united-against-bullying
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2020-united-against-bullying

